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Schedule for Commissioner Jones, April 27 – May 1  
 
Monday, April 27 
Commissioner of Education Dwight Jones will attend the Race to the 
Top organizational meeting with Gov. Bill Ritter and Lt. Gov. Barbara 
O’Brien from 8—9:30 a.m. Race to the Top is a federal grant program 
providing $4.35 billion to support public education beginning in 2010. 
The meeting is being held at St. Cajetan’s Center on the Auraria 
Campus in downtown Denver. 
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
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